
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mark,  

 
Please keep up the good work at the National Right to Work Legal Defense Foundation. It is imperative we preserve 

worker freedom. 

 

I understand that the National Right to Work Legal Defense Foundation is completely dependent on financial 

contributions from its supporters.  

 

Therefore, I am enclosing my most generous contribution of: 

 

$10 $25 $50 $100 $250 $500 Other:________  



By check  

 
By credit card in the amount of:  

 

Credit Card #_____________________________________________________________________ 

Expiration ________________________________________________________________________ 

Name as it appears on card ____________________________________________________ 

Address ___________________________________________________________________________ 

City___________________________________________ State__________ Zip _______________ 

 

Sincerely, _________________________________________  
 

Please make checks payable to “National Right to Work Legal Defense Foundation” 

 

FEH0417KMM 

The National Right to Work Legal Defense Foundation is a nonprofit, charitable organization providing free legal aid to employees 

whose human or civil rights have been violated by compulsory unionism abuses. The Foundation, which can be contacted toll-free 

at 1-800-336-3600, is assisting thousands of employees in nearly 200 cases nationwide. All donations to the National Right to 

Work Legal Defense Foundation are tax-deductible for IRS purposes. 

“To compel a man to furnish contributions of 

money for the propagation of opinions which 

he disbelieves, is sinful and tyrannical.” 

          -- Thomas Jefferson, 1786 

 

National Right to Work 

Legal Defense Foundation 

8001 Braddock Road 

Springfield, VA 22160 

 


